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A totalitarian and evil attack on women, babies and civilisation; thanks
 to Rob Pyne

 
The Explanatory Notes:

The Bill will improve clarity for health professionals and patients in the
 area of medical termination of pregnancy. There currently exists a lack
 of clarity around what point during gestation and for what reasons a
 termination of pregnancy may be performed in Queensland. The Bill
 seeks to clarify when care can be imparted and to avoid prolonged
 approval and ethics processes (not conducted for the benefit of patients’
 wellbeing but to substantiate lawfulness).

 

Dear Committee Members;
Yet again productive voters have to stop and fight a battle for good that should
 never have been waged by the likes of MP Rob Pyne.

His assault on decency, quite incredibly, comes after it was clear that his first
 amoral, totalitarian proposal was so unacceptable, so great a failure, that he
 resorted once again to more totalitarian bullying tactics of an amended bill to keep
 this evil alive in Queensland. This has become the way of division in Australian
 politics where empty headed political correctness or much worse, can be bullied
 through an ‘now untrusted’ political system. The voters have had enough; they
 won’t buy it nor the constant social engineering and  massaging by the leftist media/
 intelligentsia.

I have made an earlier submission and all the points therein are still relevant indeed,
 paramount for Pyne’s amended bill. And yet, where has Rob Pyne attended to any
 of the critical moral issues laid out in so many of those submissions? Nowhere! Just
 political tricks as expected for there is no civilised moral argument for abortion, the
 deliberate killing of innocent HUMAN life, nor the attacks on freedom of expression
 or conscience rights. Truly Totalitarian and un-Australian; without even a cursory
 attempt to morally justify Pyne’s bill, he again, attacks democracy.

 

Please ensure this “Pyne bill” is relegated to the sewer of political history in
 Australia where it belongs.

Aim higher - at actually giving women better, more healthy choices (by keeping
 their babies alive) and with practical support.

The science is near unanimous that doctors cannot reasonably believe that the
 continuation of a pregnancy would “involve greater risk” – medically – and even if
 greater medical risk can be considered, that potential in not enough to impose a
 decision on the child as though such risk was fact. However we all know that the
 great majority of abortions do not follow medical risk, but economic risk and the like.
 Please acknowledge that fact and respond to it as civilised representatives.

Mr Pyne has not dealt with Conscientious objection adequately. That right is
 paramount as history shows.

Like the refusal to ensure that women considering an abortion must see an
 ultrasound of their child, it is simply a result of political agendas which negates the
 right of expression of those who are peacefully trying to defend the unborn child
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 outside an abortion-mill house. Unacceptable.

Regards

Paul Groves
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